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DATE: November 2,2006 

TO: Nonnye B. Grant, Commission Deputy Clerk 11, Division of the Commission Clerk 
& Administrative Serv'c s 

Thomas J. Walden, & ies Systemhgineering Specialist, Division of Economic 
Regulation 

Docket No. 060475-SU; Application for cancellation of Certificate No. 233-S in 
Pinellas County, by Ranch Mobile WWTP, Inc. 

FROM: 

RE: 

The effective date of the cancellation should be October, 24,2006, which is the day that the 
regulatory assessment fees were paid. The payment of RAFs was the other item needed to meet 
the requirements of Commission Order No. PSC-06-0869-FOF-SU. 

Attached are the e-mails stating when the City began providing service, and the day the RAFs 
were paid. 

TJW 

attachments 
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Tom Walden 

To : Kathy Kaproth 

Subject: RE: RAFs fro Ranch Mobile Dkt No. 060475 

Thanks. 

From: Kathy Kaproth 
Sent: Thursday, November 02,2006 11:03 AM 
To: Tom Walden 
Subject: RE: RAFs fro Ranch Mobile DM No. 060475 

Yes, the the 2006 Rafs have been paid. The last RAF payment was paid on October 24,2006. 

From: Tom Walden 
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2006 10:52 AM 
To: Kathy Kaproth 
Subject: RAFs fro Ranch Mobile Dkt No. 060475 

Have the RAFs been paid? 

I have an e-mail from Marty Friedman that the City of Largo is now providing the service. If the RAFs are paid, we can 
close the docket. 

11/2/2006 
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Tom Walden 
~ .. .. 

From: Martin Friedman [mfriedman@rsbattorneys.com] 

Sent: 
To: Tom Walden 

cc: Ralph Jaeger 

Subject: Re: Ranch Mobile - Dkt No. 060475-SU 

Tuesday, October 24,2006 517 PM 

Tom & Ralph, 
As of October 15,2006, Ranch Mobile WWTP, Inc. is no longer providing wastewater service. That service is 

being provided to it prior customers by the City of Largo as of that date. I understand that the 2006 RAFs have 
been paid. 

Regards, Marty 

To: Martin Friedman 
Cc: Ralph Jaeaer 
Sent: Monday, October 23,2006 2:06 PM 
Subject: Ranch Mobile - Dkt No. 060475-SU 

We will be filing a revised CASR in this docket to show the time needed for the City of Largo to be the provider of 
service, and to allow time for the 2006 regulatory assessment fees to be paid. 

Do you have some dates that you would suggest for these two items? 

1 1 /2/2006 


